From: Gary Germano

Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 2:38 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>

Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: San Mateo Height Limits

Dear San Mateo City Council,

Ever since the original Measure H five story building height limit initiative was written and passed by the people of San Mateo, it has been subsequently voted on and passed again each time it sunsetted.

Clearly despite all the money spent by developers to promote what *they* wanted *our* City to look like, it is very obvious that the residents in San Mateo are pleased with the character and style we have achieved. The residents of San Mateo do not want to destroy the suburban character of our City.

We elected you to represent our guidelines for development. We do not want our elected officials to circumvent what we voted for.

Do not increase the five story maximum height limits for San Mateo.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Gary and Janet Germano